
 

 

Archbishop John C. Wester's statement on the death of Sr. Mary Ann Walsh, RSM - April 29, 2015:  
 
"I am very sorry to hear of the death of Sr. Mary Ann Walsh. I have the deepest respect for her integrity 
and her love for the Church. She was a clear thinker who could write persuasively and in a captivating 
manner.  She had a clever wit and could read people's hearts with ease. I appreciate the firm yet gentle 
way she led our press conferences. I always felt secure with her moderating them. She was a true 
daughter of Mother McCauley and a great Sister of Mercy. May she rest in peace." 
 


